St Thomas' C of E Academy Newsletter

- Mattox Road, Wolverhampton WV11 3TG
- **t** Telephone: 01902 558963



Growing, Learning and Shining together with God

SPOTacular! Children in Need



18th November 2022

We will be supporting Children in Need to raise money for a variety of charities. Please send your child to school in spotty clothes, odd socks or crazy hair. You will be able to make a donation to Children in Need electronically and we will send details of how to do this.

St Thomas's PTA



I met with the PTA last week and they are planning a special visit from Santa in the last week of term as well as two discos on the last afternoon of school for KS1 and KS2 in the hall. The numbers are currently low and the PTA are looking for new volunteers. Please contact the school office if you are interested.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, best wishes Mrs Beardsley

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy

We currently have a lunchtime supervisor position vacant in school. If you are interested please contact the school office via info@stthomasceacademy.com or pop into the school office and speak to the office staff.

Attendance



Reception: 97.3%

Y1: 88.1% Y2: 94.8%

Y3 99.3% Y4: 95.6%

Y5: 94.3% Y6: 99.3%

School attendance is significantly below where it needs to be.

Well done to reception with 97.3%, Y3 with 99.3% and Y6 with 99.3%. Every class needs to be above 96%. Please send your child to school everyday they can.



Today we remembered all people who have died in wars with respect shown throughout the whole school. The children gathered on the KSI and KS2 playgrounds in a circle and observed a two minute silence. Poems from war poets were read aloud — Lest we forget.